
Sou' West Nova ATV Association 
C/O 243 Melbourne Road 
Arcadia, NS, B0WlB0 

October 1, 2022

Good Morning Stephane Cyr, 

On behalf of myself, the Board of Directors and Members of the Sou' West Nova ATV Association I 
would like to Thank you for your support in getting the bridge across the Wentworth River in the 
Municipality of Clare completed. 

The Association will be holding an opening of the bridge on Sunday Oct. 23rd at 1:00 PM at the Bridge 
location site and we would love to have you or a representative of you choosing attend. There are two 
options. 
Club members will be riding our SxS or ATV to the location if you own one and would like to ride out 
with us we welcome you to do that. Or if you wish to just drive for those who don't have an ATV we 
will make arrangement to get you from the comer of Highway 340 and Major rd. We do not 
recommend taking your personal vehicle to the site from this direction. /4 se le me kno of your intentions in this matter so we can inform you of the start location ..

. ""l­
Smcerely 
Ron Goudey 
President 
Sou' West Nova ATV 
Association 
902-746-0078


